
 

 
 
STEPHEN S. FEILINGER MD  
500 Dr. MLK Jr. St. N Suite 303 

BaysideEmergency@Gmail.com 

727-825-1497 office 

April  09,  2019 

Mr. Woodrum 
Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration 
 
Dear Mr. Woodrum, 

I would like to recommend Dr. Matthew Nelson as my alternate provider on the EMS board as 

Dr. Ball is resigning from this position due to scheduling conflicts.  I have worked with Dr. Nelson 

for several years now and can attest to his commitment for quality patient care.  He has 

obtained a baccalaureate degree in Emergency Health Services as well as his paramedic 

certification from the University of Maryland.  Dr. Nelson had prehospital experience as an ALS 

provider prior to entering medical school.  He does have a significant interest in prehospital 

care and I believe he will be engaged in the committee.   

This consideration is appreciated.   

Regards, 

 

Stephen S. Feilinger MD, FACEP, FAAEM 
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